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From: SATE@)
To: McCormack, Michael (MP)

Subject: APH Website contact form - new enquiry Michael.McCormack.MP@aph.gov.au
Date: Friday, 11 January 2019 1:57:35 PM

Parliamentarian Hon Michael McCormack MP
Name

Telephone (home)
Telephone (mobile
Email

Address

Question Dear Mr McCormack

| am a constituent in your electorate. | am writing to ask
if you will contact the Minister for Immigration, Mr David
Coleman, to express your support for a Tamil family that
was taken from the rural community of Biloela, QLD in
March 2018 and are now at risk of removal from
Australia at any time from 1st February, 2019.

“ and their two daughters, ”

, are a young family who have lived and
contributed to the regional town of Biloela for four years.
are hard working, productive members
of their community and | believe it is in the public

interest for this family to be granted the right to remain
permanently in Australia, for the following reasons:

Regional communities like Biloela need people like F
h to survive. was a skilled and value
employee at the local meatworks, an industry suffering
labour shortages.

M’ integration into the Biloela community
Illustrates the benefits of a city to regional immigration
and refugee program. If allowed to return to Biloela, their
story could inspire other migrants and refugees to
experience the benefits of rural living for themselves.
Removing them from Australia will send the opposite

message.

The people of Biloela have consistently demonstrated
their desire for this family to be returned to their
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community. Friends and neighbours have organised
numerous, well-attended public meetings and vigils and
made the 1,800km journey to Melbourne to visit and
support them on multiple occasions.

There is considerable national, public interest and
support for this family to be allowed to remain in
Australia. Over 154,000 people have signed an online
petition requesting this family be returned to Biloela.

Will you please urgently raise this matter with Mr
Coleman and ask that he use his public interest powers
under the Migration Act to allow S. 47F(1)

to remain permanently in Australia’

| look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

s. 47F(1)
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Yours sincerely,
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The Hon David Coleman MP
Minister for Immigration
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

THE HON TONY ABBOTT MP

Member for Warringah
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[ am writing on behalf of my

constituents,

, who is concerned about the visa
status of the Tamil family of S#TFM 1 and their two daughters.

I have attached correspondence from S 47 further detailing his concerns.

Are you able to review S#TFM = concerns and provide further information?

Yours sircerely

é_\&

TONY ABBOTT

/"b

Level 2 17 Sydney Road MANLY NSW 2095

Tel (02) 9977 6411  Fax (02) 9977 8715

30















































































































